
Falrpc,,nt

December 5, 2008

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Kevin M. Shea
Vice President Government Relations - NH
900 Elm Street, Suite 1922
Manchester, NH 03101

RE: Docket No. DRM 08-004 Rulemaking— PUC 1300 Pole Attachments.

Dear Executive Director Howland:

As provided in the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s (“commission”) Order ofNotice
in the above noted Docket, Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC d/b a FairPoint
Communications (“FairPoint”) herby submits an original and six (6) copies of comments on the
proposed PUC 1300 Rules that were discussed with other parties during the technical session held on
November 21, 2008. A summary of FairPoint’s comments is included, as well a redlined version of
suggested changes marked as attachment “1”.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and its enclosures by signing or stamping and dating the
receipt copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

Kevin M. Shea

Attachment


